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1st November 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
It is with pleasure that I am able to share with you the Ofsted report from our two-day 
inspection in September. It will be officially published on the OFSTED website on 10th 
November. The process was very thorough and rigorous and I am delighted to confirm that 
the school has been graded GOOD in every category. 
 
The hard work of the whole school community has been recognised. The inspectors were 
particularly impressed with the aspiration the school builds in the pupils, the high standards 
we hold for each one of our young people and their behaviour. All which had a significant 
impact on the quality of education since the last inspection. 
 
Please do take some time to read through the report, here are some of the highlights: 

 
“This is a happy and cohesive school. Pupils get on well with each other. Everyone is 
expected to be ready, respectful and safe. Pupils understand what this means and do 
their best to live up to these expectations.”  
 
“This is reflective of the high ambition that leaders have for pupils.” 
 
“The early years is an exciting place. Children are eager to join in the activities that are 
provided.”  
 
We could not have achieved this without your support and I would like to take this 
opportunity to thank all of you, your fantastic children and our dedicated staff for their hard 
work and commitment, which has helped to make St Gregory’s such a wonderful place to 
learn, work and succeed. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Mrs K. Yuen 
Executive Headteacher 
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